
We have received an application from Pistenbully to rename Balsam Drive, a private road, to 
Kassbohrer Way.   The current Kassbohrer Way was set up as a named driveway to the cell tower 
and back entrance to Kassbohrer All Terrain Vehicles.  The front door and primary entrance will 
be off Kassbohrer (now Balsam).  The current driveway, named Kassbohrer, will become an 
unnamed drive.   

Internal procedures recommend that the city not assign proper names to streets, but we have an 
established precedent for doing this with John Deere Road and Subaru Drive.    

 

 

 




